
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Well #4 Inspection and Repair 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 

 

BACKGROUND 

Well #4 was put into service in 1998 and has been in operation for the last 26 

years and needs inspection and potential repairs. Public works requested quotes 

for inspection and received 3 quotes. The quotes are for a base inspection and 

potential repair items depending on condition. 

1. Bergerson Caswell Inc. 

a. Base Inspection:  $15,500 

b. Potential Repairs: $63,030 

2. McCarthy Well Company 

a. Base Inspection: $17,150 

b. Potential Repairs: $59,730 

3. Keys Well Drilling Co. 

a. Base Inspection: $13,400 

b. Potential Repairs: $39,440 

Keys Well Drilling Co. came in with the lowest base quote and lowest cost of 

potential repairs. 

Staff recommendation 

Please move forward with Keys Well Drilling to inspect and repair Well #4. 

REQUESTED COMMISSION ACTION 

Motion and approval to move forward with Keys Well Drilling Co. to inspect and 
repair Well #4. 














